
Lighting Upgrade
Mapleleaf Cabinets Success Story

CUSTOMER SAVINGS
Annual Energy Savings: 	 99,349 kilowatt-hours

Annual Cost Savings: 	 $7,900

Total Project Cost: 	 $51,770

Wattsmart Business Incentive: 	 $28,025

Net Cost to the Customer: 	 $23,745

CONTACT US TO LEARN MORE

Phone: 	 800-300-6634

Email:	 sales@codale.com

Online: 	 codale.com

ABOUT MAPLELEAF CABINETS
Mapleleaf Cabinets is a commercial millwork shop certified for 
its high-quality work through the Architectural Woodwork 
Institute. Specializing in commercial cabinetry and fixtures, the 
company designs, engineers, builds and ships fixtures all across 
the globe.

ACTION TAKEN
Codale Electric Supply prepared the project’s proposal and 
incentive paperwork, so that everything was readily available 
for Mapleleaf Cabinets’ approval. Incentives from Rocky 
Mountain Power reduced the total project cost by more than 
half, from $51,770 to $23,745. This investment is estimated to 
pay for itself in three years.

 
While Mapleleaf Cabinets is excited to see the financial 
benefits over time, employees at the millwork company already 
enjoy increased visibility and improved lighting. For a company 
where attention to detail is critical, the new lighting adds value 
for production and lifts employee morale.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
Working with Rocky Mountain Power’s Wattsmart Business 
Program and Codale Electric Supply, Mapleleaf Cabinets 
received energy-efficient upgrades to their lighting system, 
which will save an estimated $7,900 in annual energy costs.

 
Codale Electric Supply provided an initial assessment and 
lighting options. Ultimately, Mapleleaf Cabinets’ decision to 
move forward with the project was thanks to Codale Electric 
Supply’s ability to identify the best lighting and the right layout, 
and to provide a clear savings analysis. 

Lighting Project Before & After

Codale Electric Supply, premium Wattsmart Business vendor
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“The best aspect of working with the program was how little 
effort it took on our part. The ease of getting this project off 
the ground allowed us to realize the benefits immediately.”

– Emmett Gibson, director of operations, Mapleleaf Cabinets
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